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Post treatment advice sheet 

 
Grey Squirrels 
Post treatment advice sheet 

Please read & keep for future reference 

 
As you are aware we have set traps in 
your property to eradicate the squirrel 
nuisance. You may hear the traps going 
off, If you do, please do not try to check 
them yourselves.  
Contact us straight away on 020 8314 
2262 or on the mobile number provided 
by our technician between 08:00 and 
15:30 Mon to Fri. The technician will 
decide if he needs to visit you straight 
away or on the agreed follow up 
appointment date. If we do not hear from 
you, we will visit again on the date 
arranged with our technician. 
Most treatments will take 3 visits and last 
for a period of up to 3 weeks, extra visits 
will be at the technician’s discretion. You 
will be advised on the frequency of these 
visits but once the traps have been 
removed the job will be closed. 
Having dealt with squirrels that have 
gained access to building, action should 
be taken to prevent others from entering 
these same areas. Crushed wire netting, 
metal sheeting or other suitable materials 
can be used to block any entry points. It 
is important that all access routes are 
identified but no proofing be done until it 
can be confirmed that no squirrels remain 
within the building. 
Baffles attached to rainwater down pipes 
or cables and wires may assist in 
reducing access to roof spaces. 
However, the climbing abilities and 
ingenuity of squirrels should not be 
underestimated. The removal of tree 
branches, which are in close proximity to 
walls and roofs, will eliminate potential 
access routes. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Avoiding the spillage and availability of 
bird or pet foods will assist in reducing 
attraction to squirrels. The use of squirrel-
proof bird feeders may help in this 
respect. Our technician may be able to 
advise you further. 
 
Please note the fee paid is for 3 visits 
and applies to both domestic & 
commercial treatments. 
The traps remain the property of the 
London Borough of Lewisham and if 
we are unable to retrieve these within 
2 weeks of the agreed final visit you 
will be invoiced for the cost of them.  
Our technician will agree with you the 
follow up visit dates. Please make a 
note of these, if any appointment is 
missed this will count towards your 
visits. So please let us know well in 
advance if you cannot keep any given 
appointment. We require 1 working 
days notice to cancel or change any 
appointment or you may lose that 
appointment and/or forfeit the fee. 
Further visits under the original fee 
will be at our discretion. You will be 
asked to contact Call point on 020 
8314 7171 to arrange further 
treatments once the job is closed. 
 
LEWISHAM COUNCIL PEST CONTROL 
RESERVES THE RIGHT TO WITHDRAW 
FROM TREATMENTS IF ANY ADVICE 

GIVEN IS NOT FOLLOWED UP. 
 
For further advice contact Call point on 
020 83147171 or visit our website 
www.lewisham.gov.uk 
 


